
The Flushing Township offices will be 
CLOSED Tuesday, May 16, 2023 

for in-service training from 4pm to 6pm. 
We will reopen Wednesday, May 17, 2023 

with our normal business hours.  
 

The drop box located to the right of the doors 
can be used to drop off any items that the office 

staff will need to receive upon re-opening. 


